
 

 

Explore Homework  
Please return on Monday 5th September 2022 
Our first Come and See topic in Class 2 is called 
‘Beginnings’. We will be exploring and thinking about 

all the different ways we can have a new beginning 
such as saying a prayer at the start of the day, 

starting a new class or club, learning something new, making new 

friends, or welcoming a new born baby.  
 

For homework this week, I would like you to talk to your child about 

new beginnings and then ask them to draw, label and colour a variety 
of pictures which represent ways in which each day offers new 

beginnings or new beginnings that they have experienced. Please 

ensure that you fill the box. Thank you for your help and support, 

Miss Duong. 

 


